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I am opposed to forcing Oregonians to vote in-person.  

 

Our vote-by-mail system is excellent and a model for the country. Vote by mail allows 

voters to vote without requiring time off from work. It allows for thoughtful 

consideration of candidates or measures.  

 

Studies have shown we have negligible incidents of concern regarding voting 

integrity.   

 

Our vote by mail system works great. There is no need for changes.  

 

Thank you,  

Lori Malone 


